
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 

10th Avenue South Road Closure 

The Phenix City Utilities Department will be closing 10th Avenue South between Seale Road and 1st Place 

for utility improvements starting Monday November 27, 2023 and ending approximately December 8, 

2023. A detour will be in effect during the closure. During this time, delays should be expected, and 

travel times adjusted accordingly. Thank you for your cooperation. You may contact the Phenix City 

Utilities Department at 334-448-2880 with any questions. 

 


